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Red class 

In our computing lessons in Red class this month we have been programming 

the Beebots. We had to work out how to make them move from one location to 

another. Some of us managed to enter strings of commands using a series of 

different directions. We also tried really hard to ‘clear’ the last set of 

commands before entering new ones to stop the Beebots from going around in 

circles or falling off the table! 

In Outdoor School, we made shelters for creatures who live in our local 

environment. We used old plant pots to fill with dead leaves, sticks and small 

stones, as well as some green foliage. We then stacked the plant pots in the 

sensory garden to make a bug hotel. We found some different minibeasts in 

the sensory garden and will be checking after half term to see if any of them 

have moved in.               

                                               

 

 

 


